
TFA Weekly NewsleƩer  Friday 13th June 2025 

Dear Parents/carers, 
 
With only two weeks to go unƟl the TFA Summer Fair, we are asking TFA parents/
carers/families to confirm their aƩendance —please do so at this link here. 
 
As well as a bouncy castle, ice cream van, face painƟng, henna stall and a variety of 
games and craŌs stalls, we will also be hosƟng a bunjee run, an Art aucƟon and a series 
of pop-up performance from the CreaƟve Arts team. It promises to be a day to remem-
ber! 
 
Highlights this week: 
 
· Several Year 8 students took part in the naƟonal Poetry by Heart compeƟƟon 

with notable success.  
· Dragos (right) earned a Highly Commended award for his passionate perfor-

mances of Longfellow’s “The Arrow and the Song” and Greenfield’s “Harriet 
Tubman.”  

· Carlos (far right)received a Commended award for his emoƟve rendiƟons of 
Boethius’ “CapƟve Bird” and Bloom’s “Time.”  

· AddiƟonally, students from Mrs Aggarwal’s and Ms Sirbu’s classes (below) per-
formed Tennyson’s “Charge of the Light Brigade” as a choir, earning both Com-
mended and Highly Commended awards for their skilful choral work. 

 

 
· Mrs HowleƩ, the organiser and coach, praised all students for their dedicaƟon and passion.  
 
Key updates: 
 
· CreaƟve Arts Week 2025—starƟng June 30th - will feature a whole-school creaƟve lesson per subject with a KS3 fo-

cus, incorporaƟng arƟsƟc approaches across disciplines such as poetry, symmetry, cartography, composiƟon, and set 
design.  

 
· The TFA CreaƟve Arts team are also delighted to announce the Summer Showcase (‘A Night at the Movies’) will take 

place on Thursday 10th July—see details overleaf.  
 
· Gearies Primary School is partnering with the Redbridge EducaƟonal and Wellbeing Team to offer a dedicated space 

for all fathers and carers in Redbridge. See more informaƟon aƩached regarding their next session on 19th June.  
 

 

 

 

Mr Ansell and Mr MacLeod 

Co-Headteachers 






